
From: Bryan-Sanchez, Jennifer@DOT [mailto:jennifer.bryan-sanchez@dot.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 11:36 AM 
To: Brenda Veenendaal 
Subject: RE: Fresno COG Draft 2016 Public Participation Plan 

Good Morning Brenda, 

Regarding the Draft 2016 Public Participation Plan, Caltrans District 6 staff has 
the following comments: 

• Page 6 - Federal and State Requirements: This section should include the
Executive Order 13175 and AB 52.

• Page 10 - III. Opportunities for Public Engagement, Active Transportation
Program Multidisciplinary Advisory Committee: Caltrans recommends that
District participate in the Active Transportation Program Multidisciplinary
Advisory Group.  This recommendation is in relation to state routes that
serve as main streets and other state facilities within Fresno County.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  Thanks and have a 
wonderful day. 

Jennifer Bryan-Sanchez 
Associate Transportation Planner 
Caltrans-DO6 
1352 W. Olive Avenue 
Fresno, CA 93728 
(559)488-7307
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